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                                         Water & Sewer Pipeline Installation          Storm Drainage Systems          Water Meter Installation & Services           

 

Marietta, GA                       JASPER, GA 

 

                 August 15, 2022 
 

 Rindt Engineering 

 334 Cherokee Streeet 

 Marietta, GA 30060 
 

 RE: City of  Cartersville - Mission Road Gravity Sewer Replacement Phase 3 
 

 Subject: Request for Time Extension  
                     
 We are sending this letter to request a time extension in order to complete the 

 above referenced project. The original NTP was dated for January 31, 2022.   

      However, K.M. Davis (KMD) did not receive authorization from CSX Roadmaster  

to commence with the permitted work until the week of April 4th. CSX had to  

reschedule the start date until the week of  May 23rd and at that time KMD completed  

the work in the CSX right of way.  
 

                The start time was also delayed through the manhole submittal process. 

First, I would like to mention that KMD took special precautions to 

                 avoid any delays by having all the PVC pipe ordered and delivered to the project  

before the contract was signed because we had experienced unusual pipe delivery 

                 delays on other projects. We did not anticipate the extremely lengthy delay by the  

manhole manufacturer because their shop drawing submittals were not meeting 

the engineer’s specifications. This was a five month process to get it correct.  

We apologize for the confusion and delays by the manufacturer during the  

submittal process and wished KMD could have been of more assistance. Because of  

these delays KMD would like to request a 185 day extension to complete the project. 
 

We greatly appreciate your cooperation and looking forward to working  

together during this project. 

 

Please feel free to reach out with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Brent Davis   

K.M. Davis Contracting                 

 


